
Sponsored bounce 

Well done to everyone for your fantastic bouncing last week! It's now 

time to return your sponsor forms and money to the office. Thank you. 

Grow a Pound 

Thank you for all the amazing Grow a Pound ideas that have come in! 

Good luck to everyone who's taking part. You will receive your £1 coins 

on 4th June, but don't forget to use half term if you need to do some 

planning or advertising! 

Summer fair 

Thank you to everyone who came to our planning meeting yesterday. 

Don't worry if you missed out - there will be plenty of opportunities to 

get involved after half term! Keep your eyes peeled for updates.

Second-hand toys 
Second-hand books 

Second-hand uniform 
(logo items only) 

Bottles (any) for the 
tombola 

Please bring your summer 
fair donations to the office 
any time after half term 

Time for a clear-out over half term? 
We need your ...

THANK YOU!

BSA news ...


